
 

 

 

 

 

PALM BEACH COUNTY 

 

COMMISSION ON AFFORDABLE HOUSING 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

The Palm Beach County Commission on Affordable 

Housing will meet on Wednesday July 13, 2022, in 

person at 100 S. Australian Avenue, West Palm 

Beach (4th Floor HR Training Room 4-790) or via 

Webex starting at 10:30 am. CAH meetings are open to 

attendance by the public.   

 

Social distancing is required and facial coverings are 

recommended for persons who are not fully vaccinated 

against COVID-19.  

 

If you are interested in attending the Commission on 

Affordable Housing meeting, please email Sheila 

Brown at sabrown@pbcgov.org for the Webex link, or 

to confirm if you plan on attending in person. 
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